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Access to 
Good Jobs for All
National Disability Employment Awareness Month

The Prince George’s Commission for Individuals with 
Disabilities is inviting you to attend a NDEAM virtual discussion. 

Join the discussion at:
https://www.youtube.com/live/s1Ao9i3odTU

October 9, 2024 from 7 PM to 8 PM

Join us for an insightful discussion about ensuring inclusive 
employment for Prince George's County residents with disabilities.
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